
	Happy	New	Year!

WAVE	has	started	the	EACS	Conference	year	with	the	election	of	the	new
Vice-Chair,	Annette	Haberl.	Congratulations!

The	first	meeting	on	breastfeeding	and	HIV	took	place	on	18	January.	See	the
attachment	for	more	information.	The	next	meeting	will	be	held	on	15	March.

The	Scientific	Committee	has	agreed	on	the	agenda	of	the	WAVE	pre-
conference	workshop.	It	will	feature

- an	overview	on	the	WAVE	activities	in	2020-2022,
- a	lecture	and	panel	discussion	on	CVD	in	women	living	with	HIV	and
- presentation	of	five	WAVE	publications.	The	presentations	will	be	followed
up	by	a	panel	discussion	(panellists:	project	lead,	young	clinicians	presenting
the	publication	and	community	representative)	and	Q&A	session.

The	topics	are:	breastfeeding,	migrant	women,	HPV	related	cancers,	PrEP,
menopause.

Best,
Yvonne	Gilleece	and	Annette	Haberl
WAVE	Chairs
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